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4 March 2016
Our reference:   H&LS/TM/ML/G98
Your reference:  
If you need this information in another format or language please contact the sender.

Dear Colleague

Great North Road – Broadway to Brunton Lane – Cycle Improvement Scheme
Newcastle is about to see the biggest investment in its roads for a generation. 

A key part of improving our road infrastructure in the city will be to make Newcastle more cycle friendly.  We have already done a lot to encourage cycling and want to improve on that by building safe cycling routes into and across the city.  We have been awarded £5.7m from the Department for Transport’s ‘Cycling City Ambition Fund’ (CCAF) to develop Strategic Routes and encourage more people to cycle.  This will not only benefit cyclists, but bring environmental improvements and health benefits for everyone and support a citywide road network fit for the future.

What this means for Great North Road

We want to create new cycle paths along Great North Road between Broadway roundabout and Brunton Lane. These cycle paths will form part of the Great North Cycleway and provide a vital link that links the north of the city and Gosforth to the city centre. We also want to make other improvements in the area which will benefit pedestrians and other road users. 

As part of these works it will be necessary to implement a number of traffic regulation orders that may restrict access and parking. These measures will complement the cycling scheme and are intended to enhance road safety. The proposals are shown on the attached drawings and include:

· New Toucan Crossings to improve provision for pedestrians and cylcists crossing Great North Road.
· New Zebra crossing at the Polwarth Drive junction.
· Closure of the service road adjacent to Great North Road at the Polwarth Drive junction. The service road will revert to two way traffic flow to enable access.
· Introducing parking restrictions to make the road and surrounding areas safer for all road users

Should you have any comments on any of the proposals, could you please respond by Friday 1st April. If you would like to discuss the scheme in more detail, please telephone 0191 2777541 or email cr4broadwaybrunton@newcastle.gov.uk
Yours sincerely
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Mark Largue
Engineer (Traffic Management)
Highways and Local Services


Civic Centre, Barras Bridge


Newcastle upon Tyne, NE1 8PD
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